
Date
Address
Dear 
RE:  WACFL DEREGISTRATION POLICY 
In 2011 the AFL introduced a National Deregistration Policy which states that any player who accumulates 16 or more weeks of suspension in their senior playing career shall be deregistered from playing football in a national community competition.

The policy is in place to protect the safety of all players and improve the game day environment of players, spectators and the community.

As the governing body for country football in the State, under rule 3.2.1.a ii), once a Player/Official has accumulated a Suspension history of ten (10) weeks or more, the League must advise the Player/Official and their Club in writing that the Player/Official faces the risk of automatic Deregistration should the Player/Official incur further Suspension(s) that results in him/her reaching or exceeding the sixteen (16) week total Suspension history.

You were notified on (date) that you had accumulated a Suspension history of (ten) weeks and of the consequences of further suspensions.

A recent check of our records indicates that you have now accumulated more than 16 weeks suspension in your playing career.

This letter, therefore, is formal correspondence of this protocol and to inform you that you have been deregistered from all national football competitions.

Playing within the confines of the laws of Australian football should ensure you are able to continue to play football until such time as you choose to retire.

Yours sincerely

Joseph Georgiades
GENERAL MANAGER
Cc:
Player’s League Secretary


Player’s Club Secretary

